
Caseville Township Planning Commission  
November 15, 2022 
 
 
Meeting called to order at 1:30 p.m. by Doug Grates.  
 
Present:  Doug Grates, Chairperson 
   Charles Morden, Vice Chairperson  
   Jerry Platko, Secretary  
   Gail Atkins 
   Kathy Wroblewski 
   Ron George 
   Bob Whitefoot 
   Michelle Stirrett, Recording Secretary  
 
Motion by  Wroblewski second by Morden to approve the September 7, 2022 minutes. Motion carried.  
 
Board Liaison Report:   Platko reported that the Township will be applying for a grant for the Township Park, extended 
the franchise agreement with Comcast for an additional 10 years, and amended the dog ordinance.  
 
Steering Committee:  George, Whitefoot, Platko and Stirrett attended the October 20, 2022 Steering Committee 
meeting.  Arthur Miller from Wade Trim presented the results of the survey and land use maps.  There were 184 
responses and it was noted that there is some confusion with the City and Township boundaries.  The next meeting is 
scheduled for January 12, 2023.  
 
Public Comments:  
 
Stirrett questioned the need for a meeting in December.  Consensus was to cancel the December meeting unless 
something needs to be addressed.  
 
Board Comments: 
 
Whitefoot: Questioned the situation with the pergola/carport.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 1:50 p.m.    
 
 
 
Michelle Stirrett 
Recording Secretary  
 
 
 


